
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 13, 2022 11 :33 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to FPL's docket ending 015. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:08 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Lawrence Kopp <lkopp66@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:23 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Bill increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03730-2022 

So,those ofus that have invested to have solar power, have been screwed over by FPL,with help of the PSC. 
Appears that your servicing FPL and not its citizens. 
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